
October 30, 2020 

Dear GTACS faculty, staff, and families, 

On Thursday evening (10/29), we were notified of a positive case of COVID-19 within our school 
community. Exposure risk was limited to a handful of people on the St. Elizabeth and St. Francis 
campuses one day last week. All close contacts were notified today and the Health Department has 
given all the affected individuals instructions regarding their need to quarantine. 

Cathy Nelson 
Director of Marketing & Communications 

 


